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MEMO

To:  
Board of Education 

From: 
Dr. Milli McIntosh, Director of Human Resources

Date:
April 14, 2020
Topic:
Growth Plan Appeals Committee Members 
Due to the current COVID-019 Crisis, my recommendation is that we retain the following representatives for an additional year to serve as the 2020-21 Certified Evaluation Appeals Committee.  

 

Stephanie Cornwell & Emily Satterly 

Alternates are:  Josh Tucker & Jennifer Emberton

Shelina Smith & Leann Fisher are board-appointed member & alternate

TIM SCHLOSSER


SUPERINTENDENT
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